
Our first P&C Meeting of the term is tonight. We welcome any new or old members to attend. 
 
Chelsea has made a cracking start as our new canteen convenor. Keep an eye out on the QKR menu 
for new items or upcoming special food days where we might see some exciting new changes to the 
menu.  
 
We still do need a handful of volunteers to give Chelsea a hand. Please see attached canteen roster 
and let Chelsea know if you can jump in on a Monday or a Friday to give her a hand. She can be 
contacted on 0423 783 412. 
 
We are in the early planning stages of a fun trivia night for our school. Now is a good time to locate 
all your nerd like family and friends and recruit them for your team! Watch this space the 
announcement of a date!  
 
 
All polo shirts have been restocked across all sizes. Your uniform QKR orders will be filled by Sami 
and left at the office for collection.  
 
Hope to see you tonight in our school staff room at 6.30pm.  

 


